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Dear [Participant Name],

We recently emailed you a link to complete a survey about your experiences diagnosing, treating, and managing traumatic brain injury (TBI). The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and NORC at the University of Chicago are conducting this study to inform CDC’s efforts to support health care providers through educational offerings and other resources. 

If you have not yet had the chance to complete your survey, we would appreciate your timely response. We request your participation in the web-based survey by clicking on the link below and entering your unique Personal Identification Number (PIN).

Web link: <<insert URL>>                                                                                                                                                      

PIN: <<PIN>>                                                                                                                                                                    

Your participation is very important to help us improve clinical outcomes for children and adults with TBI across the severity spectrum.     
                    
To learn more about the study, if you have any questions, or if you would like to refuse to participate, please contact NORC at <<insert email>> or call them toll-free at <<800 line>>. NORC is conducting this study on behalf of CDC.                                                                                                                                                                                   

Thank you in advance for your help! 
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